
4 April 2011           

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  2011 Senior of the Year Nomination 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That the Council of the City of Kenora hereby nominates Len “Kroppy” Kropioski for the 

„Senior of the Year Award‟ for 2011; and further 
 

That arrangements be made to forward the nominating information to the Ministry of 
Citizenship and Culture before the April 30, 2011 deadline. 

 

Background: 
Typically Council makes a recommendation for a Senior of the Year Nomination, and 
these annual nominations are required to be sent to the province before the end of 
April.  As you know Councillor McMillan suggested Len Kropioski, and he has since been 

in contact with him to determine that he will allow his name to stand. It will be 
necessary to send a Council resolution with the application to the Ministry for this 

purpose. 
 

Budget: 
N/A 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 
 

 
 


